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Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 
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Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or on the website. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 

 

11264 Route 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 



 
 
 
 

September 3, 2022 – September 11, 2022 

    

   Sat.    9/03  4:30 PM    Ronnie Whitman 

      (Audrey Suroviec)    

   Sun.   9/04  9:00 AM  Sam Gardner 

      (Alene Gardner) 

   Mon.  9/05  8:00 AM  Special Intention 

      (LaVant and Mary Lou Johnson) 

   Tues.  9/06  8:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Wed.  9/07  NO Mass 

   Thur.  9/08  8:00 AM  Anna Kowalski 

      (Farnen Family) 

   Fri.     9/09  8:00 AM   Pauline Welz 

          (Kevin and Sue Berdis)   

   Sat.    9/10  4:30 PM    Francis Forish 

      (His Wife Betty Forish)   

   Sun.   9/11  9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

REFLECT ON TODAY’S  READINGS  
 

FIRST READING   WIS 9:13-18 
Our Jewish sage teaches us that the mystery of God can  
only be understood through wisdom provided by the “Holy 
Spirit.” When do you pray for the gift of wisdom? 
 

SECOND READING   PHIL 9-10, 12-17 
Paul urges his partner Philemon to see Onesimus no longer 
as a slave but as a “brother” now that Onesimus is a believer 
in Christ. When has your faith provoked an examination of 
conscience? 
 

GOSPEL READING   LK 14:25-33 
Jesus teaches the crowds that true discipleship demands one 
to “renounce all (your) possessions.” In other words, one’s 
ultimate concern should be solely the possession of the gift 
of salvation. Why do you think this is not self-evident to 
many? 

“Stand up straight and don’t slouch!” Many a child has 
heard these words bellowed from their mother’s lips. We 
need the perspective of others to help us understand when 
we are not walking as straight as we could be. God sends us 
the Holy Spirit to correct and guide us so 
that our paths through life can be 
straight. Without this assistance, how we 
see and understand ourselves and the world 
around us is     incomplete. We will  
also lack the virtue of fortitude. It takes 
courage to listen to the Holy Spirit and devote ourselves to 
the task of discipleship. We have to put aside things that the 
world says are necessary and follow a path placed before us 
by Jesus Christ. Jesus is asking us to follow him. We must 
consider what we have to do to be free enough to do so.  
God needs us to show the world a complete picture of what 
life is meant to be, correct its visions and tell it to stand up 
straight! 

All are welcome for a time of Adoration of the Blessed  
Sacrament that is filled with Praise and Worship Music, 
Scripture, and Silence every Thursday (except for the First 
Thursday of the Month) at St. Francis Xavier Parish 
(8880 Main St. McKean Pa).  This is a great way to grow  
in Eucharistic Revival!  Please Join us!  

DIVINE MERCY ENCOUNTER is a three day retreat 
program. The weekend runs from 10am on Friday to 5pm 
on Sunday, and retreat participants stay onsite for the 
weekend. Anyone can participate as long as they are a 
sophomore in high school and 15 years of age or older.  
The next DMEweekend is November 11-13, 2022, at St. 
Joseph’s Bread of Life Community in Erie. For more  
information or to register for a retreat go to  
divinemercyencounter.com. 

You may have noticed 3 newly erected crosses at All Saints,  
on the north side of the parking lot, on the hill.  
I erected 3 Crosses, a common symbol of Jesus' last hours 
on earth. Between 2 thieves he hung on his Cross.  I wanted 
to erect these crosses to provide an aesthetic and meaningful 
reminder, that through Jesus we are forgiven.   
 

I wanted my Eagle Scout project to reflect my faith  
and remind others to remain hopeful and steadfast in their 
faith, because a Scout is Reverent. 
 

This is why I chose the 3 Crosses as my Eagle Scout  
Project, and to be here at All Saints. ~ Hamilton Galbraith 



23RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME SEPTEMBER 4, 2022 

      
 
 

Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 
Religious Education Classes for September 2022: 
Wednesday, Sept. 7, 6:00 PM Gr. 6-7-8 & Parents 
Sunday, Sept. 11, 10:00 AM  Gr. K-5 & Families 
Wednesday, Sept. 14, 6:00 PM Gr. 6-7-8 
Wednesday, Sept. 14, 6:00 PM Gr. 9-10-11 & Parents 
Sunday, Sept. 18, 10:00 AM Gr. K-5 
Wednesday, Sept. 21, 6:00 PM Gr. 6-7-8 
Sunday, Sept. 25, 10:00 AM ALL Grades—CROP 
WALK at church 
 
OUR FIRST EDGE NIGHT AND EDGE 
PARENT NIGHT WILL BE WEDNESDAY 
9/7 AT 6:00.  DON’T WORRY ABOUT 
DINNER – IT’S ON US!!  THIS WILL BE FOR ALL 
6TH—7TH—8TH GRADERS AND THEIR PARENTS!  
WE CAN’T WAIT TO SEE YOU!   

 
Classes for Kindergarten through 5th 
grade start Sunday, 9/11 after Mass  
with a meet and greet for parents! 
 

 
OUR FIRST PURPOSE (CONFIRMATION) NIGHT 
WILL BE WEDNESDAY 9/14 AT 6:00 
PM.  DON’T WORRY ABOUT DINNER – 
IT’S ON US! THIS WILL BE FOR ALL  
9TH—10TH—11TH GRADERS AND 
THEIR PARENTS!  WE CAN’T WAIT TO 
SEE YOU!   

 
Children in Preschool through grade 4  
are welcome to the Children’s Liturgy of 
the Word during the 9:00 AM Mass on  
Sundays. 
 

A Family Perspective 
Today’s gospel is clear: commitment to another involves 
sacrifice. Before we accept a commitment such as marriage 
or parenting, we must plan carefully like the king in  
today’s gospel. These are serious commitments which  
demand complete self-giving and are not for the faint 
hearted or selfish.  

  THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 9/04     9:00 AM Mass—Children’s Liturgy during Mass 

   Wednesday, 9/07    NO Mass 

   Wednesday, 9/07    6:00 PM Edge (Gr. 6-7-8) and Parents  

   Saturday, 9/10    4:30 PM Mass 

Readings for next Sunday, September 11, 2022 
 

EX 32:7-11, 13-14; PS 51:3-4, 12-13, 17,19; 1 TIM 1:12-17 
LK 15:1-32 

The WEEKLY collection for August 28, 2022,  
was $1,406.00 from envelopes and $1,365.00 from online 
giving for a total of $2,771.00. Thank you. 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
September 5 through September 23 
– please leave a message on the answering machine or 
send an email to allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org if you need 
assistance from Fr. Greg or the parish office. Thanks. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
RCIA is the informative and comfortable way for adults 
seeking answers in their lives to discover more about the 
Catholic Church and our faith. The RCIA provides an 
educational and spiritual opportunity to learn and discuss 
various aspects of the Catholic faith and its practices.     
This opportunity is for anyone: 
 ╬  who is interested in learning more about the           
  Catholic faith  
 ╬  who is baptized in another faith or not baptized 
  and desires to become Catholic 
 ╬  who has been worshipping with us but never 
  officially took the step to become Catholic 
 ╬  who has been away from the Church, has now          
  returned and wants to know more 
 ╬  who was not confirmed as a child or a teen and 
  desires the sacrament of Confirmation 
 

Please leave your name with Fr. Greg or call the parish  
office if you are interested or need more information.  
RCIA will begin in the fall for those interested. 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
The Knights of Columbus would like to invite the Ladies 
Society and all others that helped at the 2022 Parish Picnic, 
to our next Knights of Columbus meeting on September 22 
at 7:00 PM, we also invite you to pray the Rosary with us at 
6:30 prior to the meeting. 
The purpose of this meeting is to THANK YOU ALL, for  
all your efforts that made this picnic special. Many hands 
make light work! Fantastic ideas and efforts from the Ladies 
Society, and from those not associated with the Ladies or the 
Knights, were vital to the success of the picnic and we want 
to celebrate all of our joint efforts and discuss next years  
picnic while our thoughts are fresh. 

PARISH PICNIC FUN! 


